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Melissa Bautz <melissa.bautz@wyo.gov>

EPA GW Reclassification denial, Lost Creek (TFN 4 6/268)

1 message =
Melissa Bautz <melissa.bautz@wyo.gov> . Thu, Jun 16, 2011 at 8:11 AM
To: Mark Moxley <mark.moxley@wyo.gov> W Z j

Mark

Just letting you know. John Cash called this morning regarding the EPA's denial of their aquifer
reclassification request. He wanted to know what they should do next. | offerred the last paragraph of the
EPA's letter as a guidance. He acknowledged this but also asked if maybe WDEQ personnel would be willing
to meet w/lLost Creek and EPA about the topic. | suggested we could but we must also include WQD. He
acknowledged the need in include WQD. | then suggested that he get in touch with Kevin Frederick (of WQD)
first. John said he would do that. Meantime, he asked that | let you know of his inquiry. Hence this e-mail.

. Melissa

Melissa L. Bautz, P.G.

Natural Resources Analyst

Wyoming Department of Environmental Quality
510 Meadowview Drive

Lander, WY 82520

e-mail: melissa.bautz@wyo.gov phone: {307) 332-3047
FAX: (307) 332-7726
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